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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
State ELA testing started on March 27th and will end on April 4th.  Math, 
Science, and Social Studies will begin on April 20th and will end on May 9th. 
All students must be tested with the state testing windows.  I would  again likes 
to thank everyone that supported our middle school fundraiser. The 6th grade 
will be holding a car wash fundraiser in early May.  Information will be sent 
home with students, as we move closer to the date. 
 
This is the time of the year when parents are notified if their child is in danger 
of failing for the year. All intent to fail letters were mailed home on March 
30th. If you receive a letter, you need to notify the school immediately. 
Students will be retained if necessary. There is still time left and opportunities 
to bring grades up.  Easter break will begin on April 14th with students 
returning to school on April 19th.  If you have questions and/or concerns, feel 
free to contact the school. 
 
     Thank you again, 
 
 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
The following students have 
been selected as  
students of the month. 
We are proud of  all our  
student’s accomplishments. 
 
6th grade 
Alivia Dillon 
Clayton Stout 
 
7th grade  
Olivia Morningstar Gray 
Dominic Cremeans 
 
8th grade 
Molly Jones 
Chace Root 

   Important Dates 
Easter break..……….……………..…...4/14--4/18 
Return to school...………………..…………...4/19 
Interims…………………………..……………4/26 
MS band concert 6th & 7th…………………. 4/25 
MS band concert 8th …………………………4/26 


